
  

Chittagong Independent University 
Minhaj Complex, 12 Jamal Khan Road, Chattogram 

Date: 02 August 2024 

Emergency Notice 

 

The Chittagong Independent University (CIU) is deeply concerned about recent media 

reports indicating actions being taken against general students suspected of indulging 

in anti-law and order activities centered around the quota reform movement. In this 

regard, the university authority sincerely urges all concerned, including law 

enforcement agencies, to ensure that no innocent student is subjected to harassment.  

  

We strongly advise all CIU students who face any legal issue related to the recent 

events to contact the following members of the Proctor's Office immediately:  

  

● Mr. Atiqur Rahman, Assistant Proctor, SSE – Cell: 01716936378  

● Ms. Rifat Tasnim, Assistant Proctor, SLASS – Cell: 01912648437  

● Mr. Ashikul Mahmud Irfan, Assistant Proctor, CIUBS– Cell: 01953758595  

● Mr. Tanvir Ahmed, Assistant Proctor, SoL – Cell: 01824416722  

The university authority is fully committed to providing all possible assistance and 

support to our students.  

  

We understand that this may be a stressful time, but we hope that all our students 

remain physically and mentally safe during this challenging period.  

 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Professor Dr. Emon Kalyan Chowdhury  

Proctor, CIU 

 

     


